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WFWP Wales/UK held a friendship and introduction meeting in Cardiff on 12 July 2018: 
Ruby Flavell read a few words from Mother Moon’s opening address at the inauguration of WFWP in 
1992 in South Korea, entitled "World Peace and the Role of Women, and showed a short film about the 
work WFWP is doing in Africa since 2012.  
 
The guests were very inspired with the work that was being done in Africa and around the world, and 
wonderful connections were made over a potluck lunch. 
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